
From: Randy Solomon
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Cc: Bruce W Moore
Subject: AEP/SWEPCO Comments Regarding the Draft MSGP for Industrial Discharges
Date: Monday, December 09, 2013 4:00:51 PM
Attachments: AEP SWEPCO Comments Regarding 2013 Draft MSGP.pdf

Should you have any questions regarding our comments, please let me know.
 
Randy Solomon
Principal Environmental Specialist
Water & Ecological Resource Services
American Electric Power
Phone: 214.777.1043
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